19 New USAID Awards for Science and Technology 
Program in Pakistan
Islamabad, February 4, 2008: The United States Agency for International Development (USAID) announced Friday the award of 19 new grants supporting collaboration in the fields of science, technology and health, as part of the U.S.-Pakistan Science and Technology Program.

“This program offers a unique opportunity to enhance research capacity in Pakistan while at the same time offering important advancements in the field of science and technology for future application,” said Dr. Randy Hatfield, Education Office Director, USAID/Pakistan.

A joint panel comprising USAID’s International Research and Biotechnology Team Leader, Dr. Robert Bertram; Secretary Ministry of Science and Technology (MoS&T), Pervaiz Butt; and Executive Director Higher Education Commission (HEC), Dr. Sohail H. Naqvi, reviewed and selected projects for the awards from a wide range of fields important to the U.S. and Pakistan, including agriculture, infectious diseases, water treatment, earthquake engineering, and environmental and forensic sciences.   

The awards include studies to identify new means to combat diseases affecting crops; develop antimicrobial preparations to improve the productivity of dairy cattle; devise new ways to treat and manage Hepatitis C; develop means to remove dangerous chromium and arsenic from water supplies; make Pakistani structures more resistant to earthquake damage; and develop capabilities in telemedicine that will allow urban physicians to deliver high-quality medical care to patients in rural areas.

The $6.9 million U.S.-Pakistan Science and Technology Program is co-sponsored by USAID, U.S. Department of State, Government of Pakistan’s MoS&T and HEC. It provides grants that support collaboration between Pakistani and U.S. scientists, engineers, and healthcare specialists.  The US contribution this year was 50 percent higher than in the previous two years. 
Support for the U.S.-Pakistan S&T Program is part of the $1.5 billion in aid that the U.S. Government is providing to Pakistan through USAID over five years to improve economic growth, education, health, and governance, and to reconstruct earthquake-affected areas.
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